
Interstate Spill Response
Payne County, Oklahoma
October 2022

Rose Rock responded to a call regarding a spill that had 

occurred alongside Interstate-35 in Stillwater, Oklahoma 

between two vehicles, one of which was a transport 

tanker containing liquefied petroleum gas. Rose Rock 

arrived at the site quickly and assessed the spill. Our 

personnel began by removing debris from the roadway, 

placing sphag sorb to all areas with free liquid, and then 

sweeping and containerizing all absorbent material. 

Rose Rock then used our in-house remediating agent, 

EcoGreen, to clean the impacted area. The product 

was used with a powerwasher over the entirety of the 

spill. The washwater was then sucked up in order to be 

properly disposed of.  Once remediation was complete, 

a representative from the Oklahoma Department of 

Transportation (ODOT) approved the cleanup and 

reopened the highway to trafÏc. All collected materials 

were then taken to a state-certified disposal facility. 
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